
Beaver Road Primary School is a 5 form entry Primary School, situated in the heart of Didsbury, 

South Manchester. On Friday 7th May, the school celebrated ‘NSPCC Number Day’. All staff and 

children at Beaver Road truly believe in the Convention of the Rights of the Child and by raising 

money, they wanted to help the NSPCC to fund their vital services such as Childline – the helpline 

that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern. On average, a 

child contacts Childline every 25 seconds. 

Number Day is always a great way to make Maths fun and meaningful and bring about a positive, 
‘can-do’ attitude towards it. The school community came together to sponsor the children to take on 
various activities to raise money and our current fundraising total stands at £2752!!! The children 
took on Buddy’s Key Challenge in class bubbles to solve exciting maths puzzles, against the clock 
with Buddy, the ‘Speak out. Stay safe’ mascot. The children ‘dressed for digits’ and each class took 
part in an obstacle course! 

All children were absolute superstars on Number Day with all the activities and have been so 

motivated to raise the money for the cause. Years 4,5 and 6 finally shared the Cbeebies 

‘Numberblocks’ costumes they had created for Nursery and children were able to enhance their love 

of reading with number- related books: 

 

 

 

We wanted to share with you the latest FANTASTIC FUNDRAISING amount we have all raised for the 

NSPCC- £3050! 


